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Year 6 ‘The Lion King’ Musical 
 

 
 
 

On Wednesday 22nd January, 

Year 6 had the fantastic 

opportunity to go and watch the 

Lion King at the Lyceum Theatre.  

The children couldn't 

believe how big and 

beautiful the Lyceum 

theatre was when they 

first arrived.  

The performance was extraordinary: 

the costumes for all the animals 

were beautiful, the songs were 

brilliant and the children thoroughly 

enjoyed the acting - particularly 

Timon and Pumbaa! 

 

We are so happy that our children have been able to experience 

a West End show and we know it will be an afternoon out 

that they will never forget! 


